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April 28, 2019 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 

1. Call Meeting To Order 
2. Prayer 
3. Discussion and Action If Any On Disposition Of Crews For Restoration Of City’s Power 

Grid After Tornado Damages  
4. Adjourn 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The City Council reserves the right to adjourn into Executive Session at any time during the course of this meeting to discuss any of 
the matters listed above, as authorized by Texas Government Code, Section 551.071 (Consultation with Attorney), 551.072 
(Deliberations about Real Property), 551.073 (Deliberations about Gifts and Donations), 551.074 (Personnel Matters), 551.076 
(Deliberations About Security Devices) and 551.087 (Economic Development). 
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The City of San Augustine met for an emergency called meeting on Sunday, April 27, 2019 at 6:30 P.M. to 
discuss April 24 tornado related issues.      
 
Members present were: 
  
  Mayor    Leroy Hughes 
  Alderman   Marcus Hafford 
  Alderwoman   Pamela Teel 
  Alderman   Stacy Watts 
  Alderman   Mark Liepman 
  Alderman   Dan Fussell  
  City Manager   John Camp 
  City Secretary   Cinda Garner 
    
   
Mayor Hughes called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Mayor Hughes offered prayer. 
 
3.  Discussion and Action If Any On Disposition Of Crews For Restoration Of City’s Power Grid 
After Tornado Damages 
City Manager John Camp discussed the above item with the council.  We currently have crews from the 
City of Hemphill, Jasper-Newton Co-op, RES – Bynum, TX, and BA Electrical – Trout, La..  The 
approximate cost per day for RES is $35,000.00, this does not include hotels and meals.  There is a total 
of 52 crews which is $113,750.00 total cost per day maximum.  On Monday we hope to have about 89% 
of customers restored and we can release some of the crews.  Deep East Texas Electric Co-op will 
provide crews to help out free charge for two days.  This will help to reduce the number of crews 
already on hand.    The total cost for contractors is approximately $468,125.00.  FEMA will not provide 
funding for this incident because it does not fall within the threshold of $36,000,000.00 across the state.  
There was no action taken on this item. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:58 p.m. 
 
 


